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From: Donna Oldford
To: Gallina, Charlene
Cc: janicemondavi@gmail.com
Subject: Grape Sources for Aloft Winery
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 12:44:51 PM

Hi, Charlene,

Below is the information on grape sourcing for Aloft Winery. As we discussed, I will be
away from tomorrow, August 15 through next Monday, August 20. But if you have
questions that need info from me, you can call my cell and I will get back to you.
 Thanks for your efforts on this. And as we agreed, we are meeting on Tuesday of
next week, August 21 at 11:00 AM, Napa Valley Coffee Roasting Company, to take
one vehicle up to the site for a visit. Bartelt will be attending.

Grape Sourcing

Tonnage from the Mondavi vineyards closest to the Aloft site are:

Cold Springs Vineyard:  111 tons
Rocky Ridge Vineyard (1 mile away):  44 tons
Four Sisters Vineyard (2.5 miles away):  13 tons

This is a total of 168 tons of grapes in the almost immediate proximity. These are
grapes that presently requiring off-haul for production. 

168 tons X 165 gallons per ton = 27,720 gallons of the requested 50,000 gpy.

This does not include the 800+ acres of vineyards throughout Napa Valley, all of them
family-owned. These grapes would be considered Estate Yountville region, with a
yield varying from 2.5 to 4.5 tons per acre annually.

As you know, Angelina Mondavi is a custom crush consulting winemaker for some
other brands, which could be accommodated at Aloft Winery. They assume 4,125
gallons per year for these clients. That brings the overall gallonage to 31,845 gpy.
 Since this winery is for a new generation of four wine owners, we are naturally trying
to plan for the future instead of just the first year or two it is operating. This gives them
room to expand without going through some mod or other every time they turn
around.

This information came directly from Janice and Marc Mondavi and their four
daughters. Please let me know if you have any questions. We would appreciate you
including this clarification in the staff report for the Commission, and we will be
presenting at the hearing, as well.

Thanks, Charlene!

Cheers,

mailto:Charlene.Gallina@countyofnapa.org
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Donna

Donna B. Oldford
Plans4Wine
(707)963-5832
DBOldford@aol.com
























































































